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The Last-Monday-of-the- Month meeting was held on July 31st at the Wildwood 

Community Center.  Food  (pizza, salads, desserts) was supplied by Flippers Pizza and 
everyone enjoyed it.  There were 33   members present.  Ralph reviewed the October 
Convention progress. There are 132 attendees and all functions are filling up.  There is 
still a lot of work to be done so think of where you can volunteer to make this a 
memorable Convention. 
 You can order your Convention logo polo shirts, hats and visors from Custom 
Apparel.  Orders can be placed online or at their store.  Their order website is linked to 
ctci.org. 
  

     
 
 Things needed for the Convention:   
On Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday we need 2-3 golf carts (Preferably 4-seaters) at 
the Hotel to shuttle visitors.  We are renting a 15-passenger van to shuttle between the 
h\Hotel and Wildwood.  We need 2-4 SUVs to lead trailered people to our Hotel back 
lot and the Wildwood Cntr. 
 We need coolers and ice and volunteers to pick up the ice. (Monday-1; Tues-3; 
Wed-4; and 4 coolers for the Welcome Party for the beer, wine, water & sodas.  On 
Thursday we need coolers for water on the coaches provided by Workman.  So we need 
lots of coolers for the week!  Baked goodies for each day (Mon thru Fri) – coffee/pound 
cakes, cookies, brownies, bagels.  Fruit would also be good. Lastly we need a small 
round table with cloth and 2 chairs. 
 
Our members’ outing for Sept will be to Sakura Restaurant.  Ralph will have more 
information about this soon.    
 
Headline Judging info for all Modern Classic T- Birds 

We urge you to participate in this historic CTCI first time judging of 
02-05. We have 12-14 trophies to award just for your Birds. See 
attachment.  See attachment for complete information. 



Welcome new members: 
 John- Tommy- George & Annette  

The information below is for our August Monthly event 
 Please RSVP (Ralph - 352-322-9686) me and let me know one way or the other. 
  Monday August 28th is our monthly meeting 5-7 P M 
 Wildwood Community Ctr. 6500 Powell Rd 
Use the elevator @ the back entrance- Easier 

Our big event is October the 24-28 @ the Brownwood Hotel & Wildwood 
Community Center. 

It is a Regional Classic Thunderbird Club International Convention Featuring all 
year Thunderbirds and judging on Wed. for the classics & the 02-05 Modern Classics 
For information & registration go to: ctci.org  
  Hope to meet you all soon. 
 
Only three members attended the August Cruise-In at Spanish Springs.  Low turnout 
was due, primarily, to the heat index being over 100°.   

 
 

Recently Bob and Eileen Disinger celebrated their 50th Wedding Anniversary.  
CONGRATULATIONS!                                                                                                                             

                                                

 

 
 

See you all at the Monday Meeting on 8-28 
 at the Wildwood Community Center, 5pm 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 


